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LOWELL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

Superintendent of Schools 
155 Merrimack Street 
Lowell, Massachusetts 08152 

Phone: (978) 674-4324 
Fax: (978) 937-7609 
E-mail: jdurkin@lowell.k12.ma.us 

Thank You Letter  

 

To:  Members of the Lowell School Committee 

From:  Jeannine Durkin, Acting Superintendent of Schools   

Date:  August 20, 2018 

Re:  Thank You Letters   

 

 

The attached thank you letter is in response to the motion below presented by 
Gerry Nutter at the August 19, 2018 School Committee Meeting.   

[by Gerry Nutter]: Request the superintendent send a thank you letter on behalf 
of the school committee to the Daly Group for their generous donation. 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 


